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Request: 
 
Under the freedom of information could I please place an official request to see the data obtained 
by the “bat-box traffic monitoring system”, in particular the speed of the cars on Claremont road? 
 
For the period when the speed box was in place on Claremont road. 
 
This was about a one week period... 5 days either side of the 21 st January 2018. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Our appointed contractors, North East Traffic Data Collection carried out the survey on Claremont 
Road on 16 January 2018 and shows an 85th percentile speeds of approximately 30mph and 
average approximately 25mph which comply with Department for Transport guidance for a 30mph 
section of carriageway.  
 
Please find attached copy of survey. 
 

 


